
September 5th, the birthday of Dr. Sarvapalli Radhakrishnan was 

celebrated in our school today. 

The beginning of the day was marked by a Yajya performed by the staff. 

This was followed by a celebration . The performance of teachers on stage 

was memorable. Dance and music made the day explicable. On this occasion, 

the President of D.A.V. Committee delivered a message for all the members 

of D.A.V. family which was conveyed to us by Principal sir. The day 

further became exiting with fun games and enjoyment. It was a day worth 

remembering.  


